
 

 

May 10, 2016 
 
To: Regional Vice Presidents 
 Branches and Facilities 
 
 

Resignation of Sarah MacMaster 
 
It is with mixed feelings that we announce Sarah MacMaster’s resignation; a feeling of 
sadness to see her leave CATCA; and yet happiness to see her extending her career 
boundaries.  
 
Since Sarah joined us in November 2012, she has proven to be a valuable member of our 
National Office team. Her contribution over the last 3.5 years has helped moved CATCA 
forward which we very much appreciate. Sarah’s outgoing personality, hard work and 
dedication will be greatly missed. 
 
Sarah’s last day in the office will be Wednesday, May 18, 2016. Until a new hire has been 
made, please contact National Office via email at catca@catca.ca or phone at 613.225.3553.  
  
Please join us in wishing Sarah the very best of luck and the greatest of success in her new 
role with the Federal Government in the Department of Finance. 
 
In solidarity, 
 
 
Peter Duffey    Doug Best 
President    Executive Vice President 
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